City of Taylor, North Dakota
October 14, 2019 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Daryl Jurgens, Travis Christensen, and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Melissa Gjermundson, Elizabeth Okerson, and Joel Quanbeck 
The minutes of the September 16, 2019 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Joel Quanbeck presented a Hazard Mitigation Plan for Stark County. 
Sheriff Corey Lee talked about contracting with the City of Taylor in order to help enforce city ordinances. 
Opera House floor is close to being finished.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Emory Vaagen moved to approve a raffle permit for the Taylor Lion’s on November 16, 2019. Seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Curb stop shut off valves are currently being located. 
September financial report was approved as read.
Emory Vaagen moved to approve October bills, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
		GENERAL
	8536
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8537
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8538
	Travis Christensen
	$135.00 

	
	8539
	Ray Fettig
	$135.00 

	
	8540
	Daryl Jurgens
	$135.00 

	
	8541
	Russ Myran
	$195.00 

	
	8542
	Emory Vaagen
	$135.00 

	
	8543
	Richardton Merchant
	$97.60 

	
	8544
	MDU
	$72.24 

	
	8545
	IRS
	$1,779.03 

	
	8546
	Cenex
	$64.25 

	
	8549
	Joe's Electric
	$1,478.59 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	8544
	MDU
	$86.36 

	
	8537
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8547
	Jurgens Operating
	$545.00 

	
	
	
	

	Opera House
	8544
	MDU
	$47.72 

	
	8548
	Big S Contracting
	$35,000.00

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	8544
	MDU
	$243.01 

	
	8550
	SWDHU
	$60.00 

	
	8551
	SW Water 
	$2,232.05 

	
	8537
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	
	
	

	SEWER
	8537
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8544
	MDU
	$98.17 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8553
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,268.00 

	
	
	
	



	
	
	


Lagoon discharge permit was approved.
The next meeting date will be November 11, 2019. Daryl Jurgens moved to adjourn at 8:20 pm seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
